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Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Welcome to the Boyertown Area School District! Our census records indicate your child will be eligible to 
begin kindergarten in the fall of 2025. Your child must be five (5) years of age on or before  
September 1st, 2025 to enter kindergarten for the 2025-2026 school year.  
 
The enclosed packet contains instructions on how to access the Online Registration Portal to register your child. 
The registration link will open on January 6th, 2025. You must complete the online application through the 
Boyertown Area School District website or Infinite Campus Parent Portal. Should you not have access to a 
computer or tablet at home, please visit the public library or request an appointment to utilize the kiosk at the 
Education Center. Additional documents like residency verification, age verification, and immunization 
records are also required. Documents can be uploaded to the student’s application on the Online Registration 
Portal at the time of submission, faxed to 610-473-5305, emailed to the Student Registration Office 
at basdregistration@boyertownasd.org, or dropped off at the Boyertown Area School District Education Center. 
 
Physical and dental exams are required for all incoming kindergarten students. Exam forms can be downloaded 
from the BASD Registration page. Exams are not needed to complete your child's kindergarten 
registration.  
 
Your child’s registration will be considered complete with the following:  

• Completion of the online registration application 
• Proof of parent/guardian’s residency (see Residence Verification on the registration webpage),  
• Age verification  
• Physician’s record of immunizations showing the month/day/year of each immunization dose or signed 

medical exemption card.  
 
You will receive an email notification once your child’s application is in the review process. For a quicker 
response, we encourage you to email your questions about kindergarten registration to 
basdregistration@boyertownasd.org. All required documentation is needed for your child’s registration to 
be approved. You will receive an email notification if any documents are missing.  
 
If you do not intend to register your child for the 2025-2026 school year for reasons such as homeschooling, 
enrollment in private school, or postponing entrance for an additional year, please notify the Student 
Registration Office at basdregistration@boyertownasd.org. 
 
We look forward to having your child join the Boyertown Area School District! 
 
Sincerely,  
Student Registration Office 
Boyertown Area School District
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